Contact: SCOTT A. WEINER 609-292-8700

For Release:

IMMEDIATELY
JANUARY 13, 1983

At its January 12, 1983 meeting, the Election Law Enforcement Commission determined that all outstanding issues with respect to documentation of public funds expenditures during the 1981 gubernatorial primary have been resolved.

Since December 14, 1982 one 1981 gubernatorial primary election candidate, Richard McGlynn, who previously had not adequately documented all of his public funds expenditures, provided the New Jersey Election Law Enforcement Commission with documentation accounting for \$9,485.96. The candidate provided this information in compliance with procedures established by the Commission when he had not fully accounted for his expenditures paid for with public funds during his candidacy in the 1981 primary election and was given until December 30, 1982 to do so.

As part of its compliance proceedings, the Election Law Enforcement Commission has required each candidate either to submit documentation supporting the unsubstantiated public funds expenditures or, alternatively, to provide a report on actions taken to obtain such documentation from vendors, including broadcast and print media.

The Commission, at its January 12, 1983 meeting determined that Mr. McGlynn had submitted all necessary outstanding documentation.